
To: Anthony City Commission      Re: Chief of Police report 
 
From: Kenny Hodson                    Date: 04-16-2024  
                    
 
 
Talked to several kids about riding bikes on the Main Street sidewalks. 
 
Started serving weed notices. 
 
We investigated a theft in the 500 block of S. Lincoln. 
 
We investigated a burglary in the 400 block of N. Lincoln. 
 
We investigated a domestic disturbance in the 300 block of S. Lincoln. 
 
 
 
  
 


